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Dear Colville Residents, 
Welcome to the latest edition of the 
Colville newsletter. 
 
In the past month Colville ward has 
been given extra resources, 
including a mobile police van, to deal 
with any anti-social behaviour (ASB) 
on the ward. Officers were tasked 
with undertaking targeted patrols in 
the area, which resulted in an 
increased officer presence. These 
patrols have ensured we’ve had a 
decrease in anti-social behaviour in 
the area which we will endeavour to 
continue.  
 
We had some great results from our 
officers this week including two 
suspects arrested on Colville ward 
after they had crashed and initially 
ran off from a vehicle they had 
stolen. The victim was informed and 
his vehicle was restored to him. The 
suspects are currently on bail. 
Thankfully no-one was injured during 
the incident.  
Have your say: do pop by and speak 
to your local ward officers at the 
drop-in surgery being held at 
Lowerwood Court on Monday 14th 
July - 2pm-3pm  

 
Colville Ward Priorities: 
Compared to June ’13…. 
-Burglary is down by 75%  
-Shoplifting/theft is down by 53% 
-ASB a number of arrests have 
been made in the past month 
relating to ASB caused by 
drinkers. Police are working 
together with the council and local 
licensed venues with the view to 
implementing dispersal zone in the 
area so that we can deal more 
robustly with ongoing ASB issues 
relating to local street drinkers. 
Watch this space! 
 

 
 
Help us to reduce burglaries in 
your area - In this warm weather 
please ensure you shut and lock 
windows and doors when you are 
going out.  One in three burglaries 
is committed by opportunist 
thieves through open windows and 
doors. Keep your windows shut if 
you are going out or are in bed.  If 
you are in another part of the 
house do not leave your belongings 
on display next to an open window. 


